
Elizabeth Lindsey <eaglsing@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Chair Rep. Helm, Vice Chair Reschke and Schouten and members of the committee, 
Please support HB 2007, the Clean Diesel Bill, to clean up Oregon's air and avoid health impacts of dirty 
diesel. 
I am hearing that Portland's own Dailmer trucks is taking up the challenge of providing clean, electric 
commercial trucks very soon and other companies are joining this effort. 
Both our health and our climate need for dirty diesel to be phased out. 
Elizabeth Graser-LIndsey 
Beavercreek, OR 
 


